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Subject: Fair Funding for our Public Schools
Dear 
As our local member, I am seeking your support to ensure that the Federal Government enables #FairFundingNow for our public schools. 
Under current funding, Government schools in New South Wales by the year 2027 will be funded at just 91% of the Schooling Resource Standard (SRS), whereas independent schools will be funded at 107% of the SRS by 2027.
I am writing to ask you to support and campaign alongside with public school principals, teachers and parents for #FairFundingNow for our public schools. The future well-being of our society lies in the education of our children and our children enrolled in public schools deserve an equitable education system that enables them to become contributing members of society.
Fair Funding for our public schools should be the top priority of all governments and denying these funds is devaluing our public education system. 

Thank you and Regards,

